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In support of measure HB 3054...   

 

The rent increase that we are subject to is not sustainable by those of us on a fixed 

income that are living in the 55 and over manufactured home parks... and I believe 

that to be the majority.  In addition, the loss of amenities we've experienced does not 

justify it.   

 

Please help...  

Laura  


